
Russell and Area Food Connections:  
 
Until further notice Russell and Area Food Connections will be temporarily 
relocating to Grace Lutheran Church located at 114 Bonnie Avenue South in 
Russell.  
 
The next scheduled food distribution day will be April 9th at 1 p.m from Grace 
Lutheran Church. We will be practicing social distancing and taking all necessary 
precautions to keep our volunteers and clients safe at this time.   
 
 As time goes by and the Covid-19 pandemic continues to play out, we may have 
to change how we distribute food to those who need it. Rest assured, we remain 
committed to ensuring that all in our area have access to food. Any changes to how 
you can obtain food from us will be posted on the town’s web site as well as other 
forms of media.  
 
If you are in need of food and do not have the means of obtaining it, please call 
204-821-5442.  
 
At this time of Covid-19 we encourage monetary donations. Cheques can be made 
payable to “Russell and Area Food Connections” and mailed to Box 118 Russell 
MB, R0J 1W0.  
 
Donations of food can be dropped off at Knox United Church in Russell or the 
Anglian Church Hall in Russell. 
 
If you would like to volunteer during the Covid-19 pandemic to assist Russell and  
Area Food Connections with ensuring that all in our area have access to food,  
please contact David at  204-821-5442. 


